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THE JOHN HOWARD HOMES FOR NURSES, THE ROYAL INFIRMARY, LMCESTER. 
BRIGHTON, 

The Board of Governors of the Royal Infirmary, Leicester, 
in their 154th Annual Report make the following reference- 
to  the work of the Nursing Staff :- 

The Resident Medical Officers. and the Nursing Staff 
under the supervision of Miss C. E. Vincent, Matron, the 

Chaplains, and the Admin- 
istrative Staff generally, 
have continued to  give 
whole-hearted co-operation 
in the work of the Institu- 

-- 
A most charming and thoughtful provision for retired 

nurses in the evening time of life, was made by the late 
Mr. John Howard, a well-known resident in Brighton, 
when he gavethought and care to  the needs of twenty-four 

plenty of space for the 
individual possessions of 
the resident. 

One of the Fellows of 
the British College of 
Nurses - Miss St. Clair 
Davies-has been fortunate 
in being alIotted one of 
the flats, and in the 
picture which we are per- 
mitted to publish she is 
seen in possession, sur- 
rounded by her treasures, 
many of which have been 
acquired in her travels in 
many countries in the 
course of her nursing 
career. Now she has 
greater time for their 
enjoyment. 

We feel sure that if the 
kind Donor could see (per- 
haps he does) the happi- 
ness and pleasure of the 
nurses in the Homes he 
has provided he would be 
well content with the result 

tion, and their service is 
acknowledged with grati- 
tude. Particularly, the 
Board emphasise the work 
of the Nursing Staff in 
enabling the Institution 
to carry out the increased 
work reported in these 
pages. When it is remem- 
bered that State Regis- 
tration of Nurses involves 
those members of the 
Staff, who desire to have 
their names added to the 
State Register in taking a 
special course of study to 
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